
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
To whom it may concern, 
I think it's important to take big $$ out of politics. The average person needs a chance to run for office, 
not just rich people with strong connections to wealthy donors.  Please support HB 2578 which supports 
small donations matching.  Thank you. 
 
Ineke Deruyter. 9322 N Oswego Ave; Portland, OR 97203 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Ineke Deruyter 
9322 N Oswego Ave 
Portland, OR 97203-2339 
 
 
 


